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Reminder


Friday 2/1- Patriots Spirit Day/ Superbowl fun


Wednesday 2/6~100th Day Celebration


Thursday 2/14~ Valentines Celebration and 


 2/18- 2/22- February Vacation











Math


In math we will be working on comparing sets of objects, using ordinal numbers and of course, counting to 100 and all things in between 0 and 100. We look forward to taking part in our celebration of the number 100 for the 100th day of school!





We will continue working in unit three, which focuses on tapping and blending three sounds into words.  We will be working on reading and writing CVC words.  We will also be introducing Trick Words.  You can work on these skills, as well as reinforce and review letter formation at home with your child.  Please remember to look at the at home packet on our Weebly.  It is under the Curriculum/Fundations/At Home Packet link.








Fundations





~Readers Workshop~


We have been working on building our reading muscles.  During the month of February we will work towards becoming even stronger readers; reading harder books, reading snap (sight words) automatically, making predictions, rereading text to ensure it makes sense and developing book talk power.  WOW!!!  Please reinforce these skills at home when reading with your child.





Integrated Kindergarten





Science


We have been working on learning about the effects of force on objects.  Ask your child about the effects of a large force and a small force on an object and see if they remember what “friction” is.





From Home


Each child will need to bring in Valentines for our celebration on Wednesday, February 14th.  Please read the letter on the Weebly for more information.








February will be a busy month in our classroom!  It will include predictions about winter’s length for Groundhog Day, Superbowl fun, our One-Hundredth Day festivities, a celebration of friendship in honor of Valentine’s Day, and some Dr. Seuss activities!  











Monthly Topics
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